
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 17th, 2019 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Beginning June 17th through June 28th, Sulphur residents will begin receiving their new 
carts as Waste Management is preparing to begin their service contract. Please do not 
begin using the new carts until July 1st.  
Additionally, Republic Services will be picking up carts during the last week of June. If 
you have multiple carts, please only place one Republic/blue cart to the road for pick up. 
All additional carts that were purchased belong to you and will be serviced by Waste 
Management as an extra cart.  
 


